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Dear parents, carers and students, 
 

Attached to this letter is the STAR MAT Summer newsletter which gives you a flavour of the 
amazing things our students have been up to, not only at Sherburn but across all schools in STAR 
MAT.  I hope you enjoying reading it, and that you enjoy reflecting on what has been another really 
successful year at Sherburn High School with: 
 

 

• Excellent GCSE and A Level results  
• Record numbers applying for a Year 7 place with 186 students joining the school in 

September 
• An extension of our Education Trips and Visits, highlights including our reward trip to York, 

countless geography field trips, a ski trip and of course the Ardeche trip that departs on 
Friday 

• An extension of our extra-curricular provision with Chess club proving to be particularly 
popular!  

• Wonderful achievements for teams and individuals in sporting events 
• Brilliant performances by our musicians, dancers and actors!  
• A record number of students receiving a “Sherbie” at our annual prize giving event 

 

To name but a few of things that make me incredibly proud to be part of Team Sherburn! 
 

Returning to school in September 2023 

 

Please see below a reminder for the dates each year group returns to school 
 

Monday 4th September Year 12 Registration  

Tuesday 5th September Years 11 and 7 return 

Wednesday 6th September Years 7 – 11 in school 

Thursday 7th September Post 16 lessons begin 

 

All students will return in their traditional school uniform (blazers and shirts) and will require full 
equipment (details are on our website and in student planners). 
 

From September there will be a minor adjustment to the school day, this is to bring Sherburn High 
School in line with the government directive that schools offer 32.5 hours per week to 
students.  Period one will now start at 8:30 a.m. and our staggered end to the day will begin at 
2:45 p.m. with all students being dismissed by 3:00 p.m.  School buses will continue to run as 
normal. Extra-curricular activities will therefore start at 3:00 p.m. and end by 4:00 p.m. 
 

Thank you as always for your ongoing support and I hope you have a very enjoyable summer 
holiday –  
 

Kind regards, 
Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher 


